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From: ort col | Sacat
Sent: Monday, April 8, 2019 12:15 PM

To: Tracey Merino; Ross Hamilton

Cc: Sam Kumar; Alice Glasco

Subject: Fwd: NLGACT - Variance request regarding 601 E Powell Ln

Kurt

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Colin MacDougal, Realtor {512) 554-6151" <_

Date: April 8, 2019 at 12:13:03 PM CDT
To: leane.heldenfels@austintexas.gov

Ce: Past Chair JJ NG -2 Reas2n _, Kurt
Goll < I— RON KOWAL <
Subject: NLGACT - Variance request regarding 601 E Powell Ln

Dear Leane,
The variance requested for 601 £ Powell Ln was on our March 21 quarterly meeting agenda, which was
sent our membership prior to the meeting, did not create much interest. It was discussed at our meeting

and the consensus opinion was that the changes requested appear minor and useful. No vote was taken.

In short, neither the officers, the members in attendance or the membership at large has much of an
opinion on the matter.

Regards,

Colin MacDougal
vice chair NLGACT
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